
Australian Capital Territory Eight-Ball Association 
 

State Delegates Meeting 
Monday 4 September 1995 - 7.30pm - Royal’s Rugby Club, Weston  ACT 

MINUTES 
Present 

 Harvey Bray, Paula Braunstein, Joanne Cole, Barbara Hadley, Gerard Johnston, 
Roger Harmon, Doug Percy, Frank Frezza, Wayne Brindley, Matthew Harmon, 
Pino Parisi, Warren Manglesdorf, Peter Smith, Don McKay, Barry Floyd, Nicholas 
Dunn, Soorage Ahadizad, Clive Hardisty 

Apologies 

 Jeff Tonkin, Craig Gillmer 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting - Minutes were read and tabled proposed by Gerard 
Johnston.  Seconded by Peter Smith. 

57) The raffle has been extended to 2.10.1995.  Captains were asked to please bring in 
their outstanding raffle tickets. 

58) Nomination:  Paula Braunstein - Vice-President 

_ Motion:  That Paula Braunstein be elected as Vice-President. Proposed: ??  Seconded ?? 
Elected unopposed. 

59) Players levies are outstanding and will be collected after the meeting. 

_ The Raiders Hackers, Charnwood Packuszup and Black Knights will have points 
deducted for rounds 6-9 due to unpaid player levies. 

_ The Untouchables will have points deducted for round 9 due to unpaid player levies. 

_ Points will be deducted from the following persons due to Debits not being paid.  
Spiros Ahadizad, Michael Drury, Lisa McIntosh, Dennis Ondryka. 

60) Doug Percy reported that score sheets need to be handed in before a results sheet can 
be handed in. 

61) The Annual General Meeting has been re-scheduled to the 9th October, 1995 6.30pm 
at The Canberra Royal’s Rugby Club Weston. 

62) Joanne Cole has resigned as the Secretary of the ACTEBA. 

63) Secretary’s Report - Apologies were made for no agendas being send out, however 
all captains do know that the meetings are scheduled on the 1st Monday of the 
month. 

64) The Superleague proposal will be detailed in the pending newsletter to be produced 
by Nicholas Dunn. 

 



Meeting Closed 8.00pm 


